
 

 
Swanmore C.E. (Aided) Primary School 

 

19th January 2018 

 

Dear Parents  

YEAR 5 – VIKING WORKSHOP – TUESDAY 20th FEBRUARY  

We are very excited to have booked a "school trip" that comes to us:  we will be visited by 

Vikings who will run a full day of activities to complement our project work! 

Activities will be varied and fun, covering many aspects of Viking life from warfare to weaving, 

conquest to childcare, dispelling any myths along the way.   

We are looking forward to a memorable day in which our costumed experts will bring history to 

life. 

We would like the children to dress as a Viking for the day, and to make a Viking shield which will 

be used in one of the activities.   Making the shield will be the children’s homework task for Friday 

16th February but of course, they can begin making it sooner if they wish.  

We are asking for contributions of £6.25 per child towards the cost of this event.  Please 

complete and return the slip below as soon as possible.  Thank you for your support.  

Yours sincerely 

 

J Saunders and S Davies 
-------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

Swanmore Primary School 

YEAR 5  -  Workshop from Viking School Visits 

 

Child’s Name ……………………………………………………………………. Class ……… 

I give permission for my child to take part in the workshop from Viking School Visits and enclose 

£6.25 towards the cost. 

 

 

Signed (parent) ……………………………………………………… Date …………………… 


